
Kincasslagh	Parish	Newsletter,	27th	August	2017	
  Tel: 074 95 42006  -  Email: info@kincasslagh.ie  -  Kincasslagh Parish  -  Web: www.kincasslagh.ie  -  SVP 087 050 7895   

 
Schedule of Masses  
St. Mary’s Church, Kincasslagh 
Next Weekend 
Saturday @ 6.30 p.m. during February, April, 
June, August, October & December. 
Sunday @ 10.00 a.m. 
Next Week 
Monday10.00 a.m.  
Tuesday @ 10.00 a.m. 
Friday @ 10.00 a.m. 
St. Columba’s Church, Acres 
Next Weekend 
Saturday @ 6.30 p.m. during January, March, 
May, July, September & November 
Sunday @ 11.30 a.m.  
Next Week  
Monday @ 10.00 a.m. 
Thursday @ 10.00 a.m. 
 
Next weekend the vigil Mass returns to St. 
Columba’s Church, Acres. 
 
Anniversaries and Masses 
Nora & Hughie McGarvey, Belcruit, Sat 26th, 
StM 
Jim Boyle and his daughter Eimear, Sun 27th, 
StM 
Anthon Bán Sweeney, Crickamore, Sun 27th, 
StC 
Una Ward, Keadue, Sat 2nd, StC 
Annie & Charlie Sweeney, Cruit, Sun 3rd, StM 
Brigid Conaghan, Roshine, Sun 3rd, StC 
Recent Deaths  
Dinnie (Jimmy Boyle), Kinross and Lower 
Keadue who died on Tuesday. 
 
Fundraising Events                                 
Caislean Oir, Annagry Quiz on Wednesday @ 
10pm. in aid of The Dungloe Band. €20, team 
of 4 
St. Mary’s Hall, Kincasslagh Bingo on Friday 
night at 8.30 p.m. in aid of Keadue Rovers FC. 
 
Attention Homemakers 
Would you like to learn how to make 
nutritious, healthy and delicious meals for 
family and friends, and explore options for 
future employment or your own food 
business?  LYIT School of Tourism, Killybegs, is 
offering a FREE Certificate in Culinary Skills, 4 

mornings per week for 26 weeks, uniforms 
and knives included.  Further Information and 
Application is available 
through www.springboardcourses.ie, or 
contact Donna Mulligan on 0749186613. 
 
Rainbows Programme  
The Rainbows programme for children/teens 
who are grieving because of death or 
separation in the family will start in the 
Pastoral Centre on Saturday 23rd September 
at 11am. On the first morning all 
parents/guardians are invited to stay for an 
information session. Applications for this 
programme must be submitted by Monday 
4th September.  For more information please 
contact the Pastoral Centre on 0749121853 
or e-mail diocesanpclk@eircom.net. 
 
AUGUST CAMINO TO KERRYTOWN 

 
What a lovely day we had on Sunday 
making our way to Kerrytown for the 
Centenary of the Apparition of Our Blessed 
Lady at Fatima. The weather was favourable 
and the breeze kept the midgies off! My 
thanks to Mary and Roseleen for their work in 
preparation and to Billy and others who 
provided lifts for the pilgrims, and to the 
organisers at the Rock who laid on tea and 
sandwiches for the weary. 
It completed a nice August programme, 
which included the Mass at the Mass rock on 
the 15th. All who participated found these 
events inspiring and renewing.  
 
Growing in Grace  
Weekend retreat for those in recovery from 
addiction facilitated by 11th Step Group 
(Scotland). 8th - 10th Sept at St Anthony's 
Retreat Centre, Dundrean, Burnfoot, Co 
Donegal. Cost €150 Residential / €100 Non-

Residential. Limited accommodation 
available. All meals provided. Call (00353) 
(0)7493 84866 to book or for further enquiries. 
 

 
 
Siopa Pobal na Rosann  
We are at risk of closing due to the shortage 
of volunteers. So we are urgently looking for 
volunteers to do a few hours in the shop. 
Contact Norah /Ann Marie in the CDP na 
Rosann 074 95 61686 if you would like further 
information. 
 
Courses 
Subject to numbers the following courses will 
commence in October; Badmington for 
adults, Childrens yoga, Irish Language 
classes, Irish homework classes for parents 
and children, Decoupage. Contact 074 95 
61686  
 
Keeping You In Stitches 
Keadue Band (Long Narrow Banner) Calling 
everyone who would like to play a part in 
designing and creating a long banner sign 

for The Keadue Band. Maureen O Sullivan 
has agreed to lead a stitching project for the 
group over a 6 week period Autumn/Winter 
of 2017. To kick-start the project there will be 
a brainstorming session on Monday 11th 
September at The ROSSES CDP, Dungloe. This 
will allow individuals to have input into the 
design and materials used. The 6 week 
program for this project will run on Mondays 
at 2 starting 9th October. Please come along 
and give us your input. 
 
Fibromyalgia/ Chronic pain support group 
meet the first Wednesday of the month, the 
6th of September is the next meeting in the 
Rosses CDP at 11.45am.Bring your lunch, tea 
and coffee will be provided. 
 
Carers group meet the second Wednesday 
of the month 11am to 1pm if you care for 
someone in the home why not come along 
for a couple of hours to meet others in the 
same situation. For more information tel 074 
95 61686. 
 
Grandparents National Annual 
Pilgrimage September 10th 2017, 
Knock Shrine 2.30p.m. Everybody welcome 
to honour & thank Grandparents alive & 
dead for all they have done for us down 
through the ages. 
Chief Celebrant Archbishop Eamonn Martin -
 Ballina School Choir - Dana sings 
'Our Lady of Knock' 
 

 


